ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Notice of Public Heering

The Antrim Planning Bcard will hold a Public Hearing cn Thursday,

July 24, 1986; at the Little Town Hall to consider the proposed cutting

of trees on Meetingh

157 and 168,

ouse Hill Road, designated a scenic road under RSA 23%:

P

ALl perscns interested in the proposed cutting are invited to attend.

Antrim Planning Bceard

Debi Barr, Secretary



